
Multidisciplinary Language Research Seminar 

01 June 2016 

 

The Language at Leeds PGR group hosted another seminar on multidisciplinary 

language research last week on Wednesday.  

 

The group invited Hannah Betts (https://goo.gl/vglLD4), a PhD student in the 

Department of Experimental Psychology at University College London. Hannah 

presented her work examining how “multiple recent encounters with a word-meaning 

affect ambiguous word interpretation” (https://goo.gl/jwWUPy).  

 

The talk attracted both postgraduate students and staff interested in language 

comprehension and memory, and ended with fascinating discussions about the 

implications of Hannah’s work.  
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